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Question Your response 

Question 1: Do you have any comments on the 
modifications we are proposing to make to 
General Conditions A1 (general network access 
and interconnection obligations) or B4 (access 
to numbers or services)? 

Confidential? –N 

No comment 

Question 2: Do you have any comments on the 
modification we are proposing to make to the 
Numbering Plan? 

Confidential? – N 

No comment 

Question 3: Do you consider that any other 
essential changes need to be made to the 
General Conditions or Numbering Plan as a 
result of the UK leaving the EU? 

Please note that only changes that are essential 
will be considered. Amendments to the General 
Conditions or Numbering Plan which amount to 
changes in scope or policy will be considered at 
a later date, if appropriate. 

Confidential? – Yes for the highlighted part 

One of the consequences of UK 
leaving the EU is the loss of 
opportunity to compare UK with the 
rest of the EU. As the matter of fact, in 
UK, MNOs (Mobile Network 
Operators), 

 are imposing exclusivity 
clause with MVNOs (Mobile Virtual 
Network Operators).  
Following with the Brexit, we would 
suggest imposing to every MNO the 
obligation to notify Ofcom whenever 
they inserted such clause into their 
contracts with MVNOs. This 
notification will help to have an 
objective vision of contractual 
practices and keep a certain level of 
fairness regarding contractual 
negotiations.  
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